
Exhibit 23 
Date: 12/18/2020 

 
 
From: Daniel Williams [mailto:shorttimer35@gmail.com]  
Sent: Friday, December 18, 2020 2:47 PM 
To: Planning Department 
Subject: LNG permit extension 
 
This Message originated outside your organization. 

 
I am totally opposed to this project.  My objections are not to the technicalities of the process....I 
am appalled that we are even considering this project at all at this time. 
 
We do not need any more fossil fuel infrastructure. 
 
We do not want to trash our existing bay and fishing industries to accommodate the size of the 
LNG tankers. 
 
The construction jobs will not be local...the rents would increase for locals. 
 
The profits would largely go to an international company. 
 
We would be better off investing in  hemp industries:  hempcrete building materials; hemp 
batteries---better than graphene--for long term storage of renewable (wind?) energy. 
 
Thank you for the opportunity to express my opinion. 
 
Lydia Delgado 
555 Douglas Ave SW 
Bandon OR 97411 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


